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Dear Clients, 

We would like to notify all HCRIS users that the HCRIS site is back up and running.  If when you go to the 
HCRIS website and you see a 'bad' webpage please press Ctrl+R to refresh the page.   
  
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
We are in the process of incorporating and processing the 1st Quarter 2015 data released by CMS on 
1/21/2015.  An additional e-mail notification will go out when all of the data is available on the HFS HCRIS 
site. 
 


